
PROSPECT HEIGHTS SCHOOL DISTRICT 23
SCHOOL CROSSING GUARD SERVICES

INVITATION TO BID

The Board of Education of Prospect Heights School District 23 invites sealed bids for 
School Crossing Guard Services at District 23. The full bid document can be obtained by 
contacting the District Business Office at 847-870-5552.

Sealed bids must be marked: “SCHOOL CROSSING GUARD SERVICES” and 
delivered to Amy McPartlin, CSBO, Assistant Superintendent for Finance and Operations, 
700 N. Schoenbeck Road, Prospect Heights, IL  60070. All proposals must be submitted 
by Tuesday, March 5, 2024 at 1:00 PM. Proposals may not be submitted via fax or email. Late 
proposals will not be considered.


